From:

To: Manston Airport

Subject: Manston

Date: 31 January 2020 11:58:15
Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to say that I do not want night flights at Manston. As a Ramsgate resident for
10 years I have seen how much the area has regenerated, due to the High Speed rail service
and feel that night flights will blight the area. People moving from London for the fresh air
will be put off from coming and, particularly if their children will not be able to sleep at
night due to noise. Also, the burdgeoning tourist trade will suffer as tourists will not want
to stay if they can't get a decent night's sleep.

Yours faithfully,

Anette Redvers-Mutton





